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Heintz, Polly (CI-StPaul)

From: #CI-StPaul_Ward7
Subject: FW: Input on Parking minimums

 
On Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 7:51 PM Steve Ruprecht <sjruprecht@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hello,  
 
I'm writing to urge you to support eliminating parking minimums all together. It's time to move away from car centric 
land use in Saint Paul.  
 
Thank you, 
Steve Ruprecht 
 
 
 
 
From: Steve Ruprecht <sjruprecht@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 8:30 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward7 <Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Input on Parking minimums 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
I just realized I didn't indicate that I live in St Paul with my previous email about eliminating parking minimums.  
 
I live in Conway, 55119. 
 
Thanks, 
Steve Ruprecht 

 


